
Falmouth Maine, Parks and Community Programs Advisory Committee 

Meeting, 4 pm, June 16, 2015 

Mason-Motz Activity Center 

 

Present: Lucky D'Ascanio, Karen Jones, Dr. Dom Sette-Ducati, Sally Bitan, Janet Dye 

 

Minutes: March  2015 minutes approved. New PACPAC Town Council liaison, Russ Anderson. 

 

Project Updates:  

● Mason-Motz work currently finishing up. New custodian, Don, hired and trained.  

● River Point Bridge complete and biodiversity group is there banning birds. July 13th 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony planned for RP.  

● CBHA ( hockey) has resumed work on Village Park Rink. They are on target for having 

green/gazebo area clear for July 6th community concert. 

● Ocean View Proposal - request for addition onto Plummer, going onto "grassy" field 

(additional 12 units).  

Parks Division Report:  

● Falmouth mountain bike trails received "Best of Best" in DownEast Magazine. 

● Preparing for Vintage Baseball games at Legion Fields on July 12th 

● Plantings around Town Hall. 

● Summer crew has begun work - returning and new workers this summer. 

FCP Report: 

● Use of Mason-Motz increasing. Currently working with groups to facilitate use of Mason-

Motz.  

● Online surveys - Senior Survey is open online. Also collecting data from Walking/Bike 

Survey.  

● Summer Programs have good participation levels. Day Camp is almost full. 

● Falmouth Land Preserve donated maps for each FES kindergarten family encouraging 

use of trails/open spaces.  

● July 6h National Trail Day - FCP will have guided hike and bird banding. Discussing 

plans for Adopt-a-Trail with FES classes.  

Next meeting August 18th. 

 

 


